AHOR 60 00X ES

November 2000
Re: Develdping for the F uture: Hometown USA

Post-publication update: For FY 2001, no federal funding has been allocated for EPA’s proposed
Innovative Community Partnership (ICP) grants initiative, described on page 29 of this report.
The ICP will be launched in FY2002 if EPA’s proposed funding for the Initiative receives budget
authorization.




